September 7, 2005

TO:  Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Request to allow Radcliff Middle School to purchase a NASA Explorer School double-sided illuminated sign, which will be added to the existing Radcliff Middle School Marquee.     

ISSUE:  Radcliff Middle School is proud to be a NASA Explorer School, and in order to promote the NES program to the community, we request to purchase a NASA Explorer School sign to promote the visual image of our school and inspire community involvement.  The Radcliff Middle School staff will participate in fund raising activities to fund the purchase of the new sign.  Mr. David Wyatt, Director of Buildings and Grounds, has reviewed and approved the plan.

RECOMMENDATION:   I recommend that Radcliff Middle School be permitted to purchase a NASA Explorer School double-sided illuminated sign, which will be added to the existing Radcliff Middle School Marquee.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that Radcliff Middle School be permitted to purchase a NASA Explorer School double-sided illuminated sign, which will be added to the existing Radcliff Middle School Marquee.

